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Hi, my name is Jessica Sanchez. I live in
Barcelona, Spain.
Hi, my name is Miguel Ortega, and I live in
Chicago, Illinois.
Hi, my name is Jane Fenny, and I live in
Jakarta, Indonesia.

Esperanza Martorell

Hi, my name is Adam Robbins. I live in Detroit,
Michigan.
Hi, my name is Anil Shetty. I live in Bangalore,
India.

Sudhan Sundaram

Hi, my name is Delano Johnson. I live in
Chicago, Illinois.
Hi. I’m Sudhan Sundaram. I live here in
Singapore.
Hi, I am Esperanza Martorell and I live in
Barcelona.
Hi, my name is Jonathan Joyce. I live in
Washington, DC.
Hi, my name is Corrine Schloesser-Rinkel. I live
in Treves, Germany.

Six years ago, when I joined Accenture,
analytics and data science was an emerging
topic. Now we are more than 100 people just in
Barcelona focused on Analytics and Supply
Chain.
Being the practice leader of Supply Chain, I'm
very focused on the growth of our team, the
right mix in terms of diversity, and also
capability.

Jane Fenny

A great team is the most important ingredient.
We can make the impossible possible.

Jessica Sanchez Aguayo

For me, the key thing within Accenture is the
cooperation, right, the collaboration among
teams, how people make you grow, ensure that
that you learn, help you and coach you in every
step of the way.

Delano Johnson

Jonathan Joyce

Accenture is the largest technology consulting
firm in the world.

I've learned so, so much. And within the last
two years, things that I didn't know that I would
be capable of doing, you know, I've learned
while here at Accenture.

Corrine Schloesser-Rinkel

Adam Robbins

We, jointly with our clients, achieve something
that none of us could have done on their own.

Anil Shetty

This is a firm which is growing faster than
anywhere in the market,

What I was really excited about joining
Accenture was getting a breadth of experience
across multiple industries, while still being able
to focus on Supply Chain and Operations.

Miguel Ortega

Accenture really touches all industries, it
touches a lot of different areas from artificial
intelligence to analytics to what I do, which is
technology implementation.

Esperanza Martorell

Thanks to the opportunity that I had in
Accenture, I know what my passion is which is
combining engineering Supply Chain and
operations with mathematics and data science.

Jane Fenny

So I can see myself if I join Accenture, I can
learn a lot of things, I can make a difference and
help shape the future of the business and the
government.

Anil Shetty

So I'm personally very proud to be associated
and working and growing within Accenture.
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